To: The Manager
Announcements
Company Announcements Office
Australian Stock Exchange



Public Announcement 2008 – 18AWC

Retirement of Mark Rayner as a Director

Mr Mark Rayner did not stand for re-election as a Director at the Annual General Meeting held earlier today. As a consequence he retired as a Director at the close of the Meeting.

In his address to the Meeting, the Chairman Mr Morley noted that Mr Rayner has been a very effective and valued member of the Board and thanked Mr Rayner for his contributions to the Company's strategy, understanding of the alumina and aluminium industries, and his work as Chairman of the Audit Committee.

Stephen Foster Company Secretary

1 May 2008

Alumina Limited

ABN 85 004 820 419

GPO Box 5411 Melbourne Vic 3001 Australia

Level 12 IBM Centre 60 City Road Southbank Vic 3006 Australia

Tel +61 (0)3 8699 2600 Fax +61 (0)3 8699 2699 Email info@aluminalimited.com